
 

 
 
 
21st August 2022 
 
TO: Denis Ginnivan and Matt Charles Jones 
Totally Renewable Yackandandah (TRY) 
PO Box 730 
Yackandandah 
Vic 3749 
 
RE: Letter of Support – Launch of Electric Vehicle Charge Station 
 
On behalf of the Victorian Branch of the Australian Electric Vehicle Association (AEVA) 
please accept this letter of support and our warm congratulations on the launch of 
Yackandandah’s first electric vehicle charge station. 
 
The AEVA is a non-partisan, volunteer run, not-for-profit organisation dedicated to the 
cause of switching Australia's transport networks to electric drive as quickly as possible. We 
support your community efforts to power Yackandandah with 100% renewable energy and 
share your sentiments that this can be done, providing resilience, savings and lower 
emissions. 
 
We wish you all the very best for your charge station launch on Sunday 28th August 2022 
and in your next steps towards a clean energy transition. 
 
Congratulations and well done! 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Chris Nash 
Branch Chair 
 
 
 
 
Rick Molloy 
Secretary 
 

Australian Electric Vehicle Association (AEVA) Inc. 
Victorian Branch 
ABN 27 629 533 129 
PO Box 5285 
Clayton, VIC 3168 


